
 

LEGAL NOTICE  

CITY OF BELLE GLADE, FLORIDA 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) # 07-2023 

     ENGINEERING SERVICES TO DESIGN BASIN H1 STORMWATER IMPROVEMENTS     

 

Sealed Qualification packages from qualified firms or individuals to Design Basin H1 Stormwater 
Improvements shall be received by the City of Belle Glade, Florida, in the City Clerk’s office at City Hall, 110 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, West, Belle Glade, Florida, 33430 until 3:00 P.M., local time, on 
Wednesday, December 13th, 2023, at which time they shall be announced and recorded.  Qualifications 
packages received after this date and time shall be returned unopened. 
This is a Rural Infrastructure Fund (RIF) reimbursement grant program within and administered through the 
Florida Department of Economic Opportunity (DEO), using federally funded State and Local Fiscal Recovery 
Funds (SLFRF) to the Rural Infrastructure Fund Statewide program.  

Scope of Work:  Design Basin H1 Stormwater Improvements in specified City areas.. 

Ordering Instructions: The complete Request for Qualifications including specifications, drawings, and 
proposal forms may be obtained from the office of the City Clerk, at 110 Dr Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, West, 
Belle Glade, Florida 33430, Monday through Thursday, 7:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. or from the City of Belle 
Glade’s website at:  https://www.bellegladegov.com .   
Contact Person: Neil Appel, C.P.M., Purchasing Manager, at nappel@belleglade-fl.com   

PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE: MANDATORY 
WHEN: Wednesday, November 29th, 2023, at 10:00AM 
WHERE: City Hall Commission Chamber located at 110 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, W, Belle 
Glade, Florida 33430 
Failure to attend the mandatory pre-proposal meeting and site visit shall result in the rejection of that 
firms submittal package. 

NOTE: ALL PROSPECTIVE CONSULTANTS/RESPONDENTS ARE HEREBY CAUTIONED NOT TO 
CONTACT ANY MEMBER OF THE CITY OF BELLE GLADE STAFF OR OFFICIALS OTHER THAN THE 
SPECIFIED CONTACT PERSON. 

Local Consultants are encouraged to submit proposals.  Consultants are encouraged to offer bidding 
opportunities to local subcontractors.  

 

THE CITY OF BELLE GLADE : 

Jessica Figueroa, City Clerk 

 

PUBLISH: PALM BEACH POST – October 29th, 2023 
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